
What’s Happening in the 888  

 

Seymour High School Campus  

Thank you to the anonymous donor who built the new permanent bathrooms at the Seymour High 

School upper field. The bathrooms were completed just in time for our first home game against 

Oxford. The bathrooms will be maintained by the facility personal at the High School. The permanent 

bathrooms will save us money on the cost of the portable bathrooms that were formally there.   

We are in the process of ordering new LED lights for our Football Field. This will be not only a cost 

savings on electricity but also reduce our light pollution when the lights are on.  

Thank you to Tim Sadick for filling in and resurfacing the Tennis courts, and to Brian Nesteriak for the 

new tennis nets. We are acquiring prices for the fabric fencing around the courts.  

Our next steps are to go out for a RFQ (Request for Qualifications) for the design work for new pool 

and gymnasium. The pool is the original pool from 1969 and the gymnasium is too small. A new 

gymnasium and the pool would benefit both the town and community. 

The Town is also in the processes of looking at the cost to move the baseball field from French Park to 

the High School. By moving the baseball team back to the High School, it would eliminate the need for 

bussing the teams to and from French Park, the teams would not have to leave school early to catch 

the bus for practice, parents who have children playing two sports would not have to leave to travel 

across town and sit in traffic, and the best part of this is that we will have all our teams on our school 

campus.  

 


